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Thursday 5th October 2023 

 

Ancient Greece comes to Great Hollands! 

Dear Parents/Carers  

On Monday 16th October 2023 we will be having a themed day to launch our topic, 

‘What legacies did the Ancient Greeks leave on modern culture?’   

We would like the children to dress up as Ancient Greeks or come in 

the colours of the Greek flag (light blue and white) or sports kits for 

the day. You can be as creative as you would like.  

Throughout the day we will be having a carousel of activities for the 

children to complete. They will make their own temples, make and 

taste Greek salads and have their own Olympic games, plus lots 

more fun activities.  

As we will be making and tasting salads on the day, we need to ensure that we are 

aware of any food allergies or intolerances to enable us to cater for the children 

accordingly.  

Please complete our online form to confirm if your child has any allergies or 

intolerances: https://forms.office.com/e/yfnZiRrkmN  

If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s teacher. 

Kind regards  

 

Mrs Andrew, Miss Hawkins and Mrs van der Rest 
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